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RE:     Posting of Committee Audio Recordings to the CB 11 Website          

    Community Board 11 Service Award Proposal 

DATE:    March 22, 2021   

 

On March 16, 2021, the Public Relations Committee held a Zoom teleconference meeting to 

discuss the the potential posting of committee meeting audio on the Cb 11 website and the 

creation of a Community Board 11 Service Award for students with outstanding service to the 

community. 

 

Board Member’s Present  

Adriana Aviles, Committee Chair 

Michael Budabin, Board Chair 

Henry Euler, 3rd Vice Chair 

Lourdes December 

Rosemarie Guidice 

Robert Liatto 

Eileen Miller 

Stephan Popa 

 

CB11 Staff  

Joseph Marziliano, District Manager  

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Ms. Aviles called to meeting to order.   The Committee first reviewed a proposal by Mr. Popa to 

begin posting the CB Committee Meeting recordings online. Mr. Popa noted that this endeavor 

would have utility in better connecting the community and other Board Members to details at 

the various committee meetings, especially in the current era using Zoom to conduct and record 

all open meetings. Ms. Guidice expressed reservations on that initiative based on privacy 

concerns and the potential to use off-cuff statements against members for speaking their mind. 

Ultimately, the committee decided to refer the initiative to the full Board at the April 5, 2021 

Board Meeting. 

 

The last topic of discussion was the idea to begin a Community Board 11 Service Award. The 

committee discussed and decided to recommend that this award would be referred to local 

schools and youth service organizations for their recommendation on a youth that has gone above 

and beyond to help the community. The youth would give a presentation and be awarded a 

certificate for their outstanding service. There would be two awards initially, given annually. 

This proposal would also be referred to the full Board at the April 5, 2021 Board Meeting. 

The meeting adjourned. 
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